
 

  

  

Press Conference Today at 4:30 PM on Hurricane Helene  

Bryan County, GA (September 26, 2024) – Today at 4:30 PM, Bryan County Government, the 
City of Richmond Hill, and the City of Pembroke, will hold a joint press conference about 
Hurricane Helene and potential impacts to Bryan County. 
 
WHAT: Press Conference 
WHEN: Today, September 26, 2024, at 4:30 PM 
WHERE: Commission Chambers, Bryan County Administrative Building  
                   66 Captain Matthew Freeman Dr. 
     Richmond Hill, GA 31324  

 

  

  

Contact: 

Nicholas Beard 

(912) 665-7448 

nbeard@bryancountyga.gov  

  

66 Captain Matthew Freeman Dr. Richmond Hill, GA 31324  www.bryancountyga.gov  



  

  

  


